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Announcing Election of Officers 
Vermont Developmental Disabilities Council 

 

The Executive Committee of the Vermont Developmental Disabilities announces that at 
the March 24, 2022 Quarterly Meeting the following candidates will stand for election as 
officers for the VTDDC for a term of 2 years from April 1, 2022, to March 31, 2024, 
pending approval by Governor Scott. 
 
Candidate for Chair 
 
      Rev. Mike Gruteke of Derby Line, VT 
 
Candidates for Vice Chair 
 
 Kaiya Andrews of Rutland, VT 
 
 Steve Kieselstein of Burlington, VT &  

Crista Yagjian of Guilford, VT running as Co-Vice Chairs 
 

Candice Price of Addison, VT 
  


